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Team Meetings & Special Events 
 
   
Please see calendar enclosed with the newsletter. 

 
*For current changes/updates made to the       

calendar, please look at our church web site at: 
 

www.annistonfbc.com 
 

And click on the calendar tab at the                              
top of the page. 

As We Serve... 
 

Deacon of the Week 
 4/1—4/7 Stan Barger 
 4/8—4/14 Greg Bagley 
 4/15—4/21 Alan McCarty 
 4/22—4/28 Chuck Jennings 
 4/29—5/5 Jimmy Cruse 
  
       
Counting Teams 
 4/1 Stan Barger  
 4/8 Jim Jumper 
 4/15 Everett Martin 
 4/22 Joyce Miller 
 4/29 Jack Glassco 
  
      
Parking Ministry 
  Everett Martin 
  Donnie Ray Thomas 
 

Return Service Requested 

851 Morton Rd 
Anniston, AL 36205 

Worship Services 
 

Sunday Morning 
Meet your Teacher & Fellowship...8:30 AM 

Bible Study/Sunday School...9:30 AM 
Morning Worship...10:30 AM 

 

Wednesday Evening 
Supper 5:30 

Prayer Service...6:00 PM 
Youth...6:00PM 

Choir Rehearsal...6:45 PM 

A message from our pastorA message from our pastorA message from our pastor :::   

During the first quarter of 2018, AFBCM has literally taken care of 
business. Two different matters inevitably had to be addressed. First, 
the old Downtowner property had been an ongoing concern of the 
church for several years. Additionally, the bank will require the church 
to finance the final five years of our property mortgage this summer.  
We always want to handle the necessary business aspects of our 
church's life in a responsible, transparent, and God honoring manner.  
 
The very good news is that God blessed us as we worked on these 
matters. As you know, the Downtowner property was successfully 
auctioned in February. The loan has closed and we have recovered all 
of the money that the church had to invest in the property. Then, on 
March 18th, you gave and pledged sacrificially above and beyond your 
regular giving for the Renewing the Promise offering toward reducing 
our debt. We are in a much, much sounder position to finish paying off 
our final debt sooner rather than later. I am beyond grateful for those 
who gave and for those you elected to steward our church in these 
matters. Our deacons, trustees, and stewardship team discharged their 
duties well.  
 
We've taken care of business. Now, we can move on to more important 
things. I believe the sky is the limit in the gospel impact AFBCM can 
make on our community. We have so much to do! There are children to 
be taught, families to reached, ministry to be done, missions to be 
carried out, a Vacation Bible School to work (It's Game On, June 25th 
through 29th), and a perfectly good baptistry to use. I'm ready!  
 
We've taken care of business. Now, we're gonna get busy making Jesus' 
great name known and changing lives in Calhoun County. Who'll jump 
in and do their part? It's time to get busy! 
 
I am privileged to serve you. 
Blessings- 
 

Donnie 

mailto:bnelson@annistonfbc.com
mailto:dhayes@annistonfbc.com


Our Student Ministry: 
 
Spring is in the air, bringing with it a sweet sense of freshness and full 
feeling of newness. That is certainly an appropriate sentiment considering 
the wonderful efforts of our "ReNewing The Promise" campaign. I am so 
very proud of how deeply our church committed to praying, sharing, and 
giving. All three elements are essential for a gospel oriented and mission 
minded church. The success of our ingathering says as much about the 
spiritual health of our church as it does our financial well-being. Ours is a 
family of believers whom recognize that substantially paying down debt 
has a lasting impact on what we can accomplish for Christ going forward. 
There is great wisdom in such foresight. 
 
Easter is a fantastic season in the life of our church. It's an opportunity as 
Christians to reflect on the sacrifice of our Lord and to share that 
knowledge with others. The death, burial, and resurrection of Jesus Christ 
remains the greatest gift our world has ever known. That singular 
evangelical message is the driving force behind all that we are as a 
church. Share that with somebody! If you and I can't get excited enough 
about Easter to invite someone to worship with us, then we should be the 
first ones to the altar of repentance on Sunday morning. From Palm 
Sunday, Maundy Thursday, Good Friday, our Easter egg hunt for the 
children, to our Easter Sunday service--it all points to the saving grace of 
the cross! 
 
Much like the time change we experienced in March, I sense that 
Anniston First Baptist Church at McClellan is poised to spring forward. 
Please, continue to pray diligently for our student ministry. Our fervent 
hope is to spend today discipling tomorrow's leaders. Pray that God will 
send us more young people to love and point towards Jesus Christ. Pray 
that we will grow so that His Kingdom may continue to increase and 
flourish. The Lord has favored us greatly already and I am quite confident 
there is so much more to come. If we remain faithful, obedient, and holy, 
there is no limit to the blessings God will bestow upon His people! 
 
God is truly blessing Anniston First Baptist Church at McClellan, and I 
remain extremely excited to see all that He has in store for us! 
 

Mˉʿʔ 

Special Prayers For Our Members... 

McClellan Assisted Living:  Bettie Gunnells 
     Dot Vaughn   
Lineville Health & Rehab:  Grace Lindsey 
Legacy Assisted Living:   Wayne Stevens 

Important Newsletter 

Information: 

Please submit your 

events to be printed in 

the May Newsletter to 

the church office by 

noon, April 23 

Thank you. 

THE PEOPLE GAVE: 
 

General Offering .............................. ..….…….....$ 22,000.65 
Baptist Children’s Home…………………..……………..........31.00 
Partnership Missions………………………………….…………...33.00 
Media/Audio Visiual………………………………………………..50.00 
BL Brooks/Max Butler Children’s Fund…………………….40.00 
TOTAL GIFTS .................................................... $ 22,154.65 

Signs of Health for the month of February 

Our church will be serving lunch  
at  the Anniston Soup Bowl   

APRIL 2, @11:15am.    
We will have a sign-up sheet  out the 
middle of February for those wanting 

to serve. 

Annie Armstrong  
Easter Offering 

Our annual Annie Armstrong 
Easter Offering goal this year is 
$3,000.  Thank you for giving to 

help us reach our goal. 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast every 
Wednesday morning at 7:30  

@ JACK’S in Lenlock and 
McDonald’s in Golden Springs. 

Please join us for a casual time of 
fellowship! 

Wednesday Night Supper 
This month our covered dish nights will be: 

 

April 11 & 25 
 

Bring your favorite covered dishes and/
or desserts to share! 
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Ruby Spence Prayer Group 
Every Tuesday Morning at 10:00 
All ladies are invited to be a part 

of this vital ministry. THE PEOPLE CAME: 
 

Average Weekly BIBLE STUDY Attendance 96 
Average Weekly WORSHIP Attendance 124 

Attendance for the month of March 

The Bosom Buddies Cancer     
Support Group 

         Will meet April 5,                              
@ 6:00pm. 

Women who have been diagnosed 
with cancer, survivors and 

caregivers are invited to attend 
the monthly meeting. 

 

YOUTH GAME NIGHT 

THE YOUTH WILL HAVE GAME 

NIGHTS THE FIRST FRIDAY OF 

EVERY MONTH—GAMES START AT 

6:00 PM. 

Women’s Monthly  
Bible Study 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ŀǘǘŜƴŘ ŀ 
ƳƻƴǘƘƭȅ ǿƻƳŜƴΩǎ ōƛōƭŜ ǎǘǳŘȅ Ŏƭŀǎǎ 
ŜƛǘƘŜǊ ƻƴ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ƻǊ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ 
ŜǾŜƴƛƴƎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǎƛƎƴ-ǳǇ ǎƻ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ 
ƪƴƻǿ Ƙƻǿ Ƴŀƴȅ ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ 

ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘΦ 

OUR EGG HUNT THIS YEAR WILL BE 

ON March 31, WE WILL BE NEEDING 

HELPERS FOR FOOD, AND WORKERS 

FOR THE EVENT—SEE SIGN-UP SHEET 

IN THE GATHERING SPACE. 

¢I!bY ¸h¦Η 

BOSTON BUTT  
MISSION TRIP FUNDRAISER 

$25.00 each, orders and payment due 
by Wednesday, April 11! 

Order form in the Gathering Space. 
*Make checks payable to Linda Yost 

  

  

April 5, 6:00 PM 
Greenbrier Rd  
Baptist Church 

Books for Prisoners 

The First Ladies 
Ministry is collecting 

books for Fulton County Jail.  Please 
donate novels, juvenile fiction, and 
Christian books—paperbacks only!  
Place donations in the basket in the 
gathering space by April 4.  Thank you. 

You are Cordially Invited To 

“Fallin’ Down” 

An Outreach Spring Bible Study 

Ecclesiastes 4:9-12 

April 13, 2018 

6:00-8:30 PM 

In The Gathering Space 

Taco bar and child care 

provided. 

The cutting edge in study  

and report through the small 

group concept. 

Hope to see you here! 

Staff Anniversary 

April 9 will be Jerry Sills 1st anniversary as our 
church accompanist, please take a moment to 

thank him for the amazing music!  


